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I support the ending of automatic motor voter registration. Very few states have 

AUTOMATIC motor voter registration because it is not best practice. I believe it takes 

advantage of people and is coercive. People should turn in a registration form 

themselves if they want to register to vote, not be automatically registered through a 

"back door" if they don't decline a form from the clerk. 


